
 

28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 

Let’s Go Sing concert on Friday 8th March! 
 
Next week is the Let’s Go Sing concert on Friday 8th March!  
 
This is just a reminder that the children will need to bring a disposable, small, packed tea that can be 
eaten quickly after the afternoon rehearsals before the concert begins.  Lunch will be as normal at 
school as we are not leaving school until mid-afternoon.  If your child is on a school dinner, they will still 
have this. If your child normally has a packed lunch, they will need this as well as one for their tea. Let’s 
Go Sing have requested that only water is to be brought for the children’s drinks.  
 
The concert will begin at 6 and will finish at approximately 7pm. Children must be wearing full school 
uniform.  
 
As there are other schools taking part as well, pick up time may be busy. Our collection point is in the 
Windsor Suite. To ensure a quick, easy and safe collection, please may you confirm who is picking your 
child up and provide their contact details, should we need it on the night.  
 
Please fill in the slip and return it to school by Monday 4th March.  
 
Thank you, 
Miss Lofthouse and Mrs Murray 
 

Let’s Go Sing concert on Friday 8th March! 
 
Name of child:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of adult picking up:  __________________________________________________ 
 
Contact details:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent signature: _____________________________ Date: ________________________ 


